
 

Hello Everyone: 

SAVING TREES 

Within the OR Scheduling / PSS project we have implemented some process changes to eliminate 

printing charts for the PSS area.  There is an obvious  environmental benefit of saving paper, but this has 

allowed our clerical staff to lighten their load by eliminating running back and forth from the OR 

scheduling area to PSS with these printed documents.  Small changes can bring great results! 

THE GANG IS ALL HERE 

 

Back Row: Natalie Sheeler, Paul Howlett, Andrea McInerney, Rachel Twohey, Patsy Morrow, Joshua Lomonaco 

Front Row: Jeffery Elston, Tara-Ann Glasgow, Dayna Roberts, Ben Parent 

We have had some additions over the past few weeks and are now are at a full complement.  As you see 

us around supporting the work of the project teams, don’t be shy! If you have any questions or 

comments on any of the project work - we would love to hear from you. 

Next week our Wave 2 projects will join us for their first official “Friday Huddle”.  Starting July 17, 2015, 

they will be part of the weekly huddles that take place Fridays, 11 am and 1 pm, in the SOP offices at 

both campuses.  Put the date in your calendar and support the teams as they embark on the next stage 

of the SOP journey.   

Have a great weekend !! 

The SOP Team 

Future@wrh.on.ca  

mailto:Future@wrh.on.ca

